
Zeeland Charter Township 

Road Committee Meeting Minutes 

March 3, 2016 – 7:00pm 

The March 3, 2016 Road Committee was held at the Zeeland Charter Township Office at 

7:00am. Members present were: Tim Barkel, Chairman; Chad Overweg, Board Member; John 

Wittingen; Dave Miller; Earl Mokma.  

No citizens were present. 

The Road fund budget is $1.2 mil. 

Road paving projects considered were: 

Production Ct - $66,819.50 

Zeeland Meadows - $90,686.20 

Air Park Dr. - $235,488.00 

A number of subdivisions could not be considered due to the snow conditions and they will be 

reviewed at a later date and be added to the above list.  

A review of the 5 year Road Improvement Plan was discussed. The committee is going to 

inquire on possible solutions regarding the upgrade of gravel roads without doing total asphalt 

upgrade. The plan to do a chip & seal on 72nd Ave north of Copper Oak Drive to end of cul-d-

sac might not get done this year also due to the equipment not being available in this area this 

year. 

Michigan Chloride Sales will again be providing dust control on our Zeeland Charter Township 

gravel roads as needed in 2016. 

 

    


